Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Planning Application 20172626
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Copies of any consultation requests issued from the Planning Team to the Environmental Health Team for Planning Application ref. 20172626 between the 25th of March 2024 to 01st August 2024. 

Copies of any consultation responses received by the Planning Team from the Environmental Health Team for Planning Application ref. 20172626 between the 25th of March 2024 to 01st August 2024. 

Answer:

Please see attached the email log for the consultation request from the Planning Team to the Environmental Health Team which was sent on 28.03.2024 and the response from the Noise Pollution Team on the 19.04.2024.  

Please note that names of individuals and other personal identifiable information of junior members of staff below Heads of Service are exempt from release as the Council considers that to be an absolute exemption under Section 40(2) (personal data) of the Act. 

The Council judges that disclosure of this information to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2-processing for specified, legitimate & explicit purposes. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
